Mr Steven Beattie Our Ref: DEL.MUDFA.12405.GY.GB
MUDFA Project Director

Carillion Utility Services Your Ref: CUSHtie/letter/TL/projects/1785
Western Harbour

Leith Docks Date: 22 January 2009

Edinburgh

EHE 6QF

Dear Steven,

EDINBURGH TRAM PROJECT -~ MUDFA
Section 7B - Design Delays

We refer to your letter dated 14 January 2009 regarding potential delays to your design.
CUS have failed to demonsirate that the tie Lid drawings noted have delayed your
production of the design of the works to current [FA or IFFG level.

Carillion issued design for both IFA and IFC drawings without the referred to tie Litd
drawings. tie therefore reject your statement that CUS have incurred any delay, as a
conseqguence of the aforementioned drawings.

Graeme parciay
Construction Director —~ MUDFA
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